
 

 

MEMO 

 

To: Madison County Board of Supervisors 

From: Carl Allen 

 

Subject: 

Rezoning 

Re 

Request placement of trailer on property due to a Medical Hardship 

 Date: 

NovNove

mber 

March 14, 2017  

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

A request to place a mobile home at 209 Harris Road is before the Board for consideration 

based on a medical hardship. Currently, there is a mobile home on this parcel and will need 

the approval of the Board to accomplish this request. As stated in the support 

documentation, it has become necessary to care for an elderly parent on a full time basis.  

Your thoughtful consideration is greatly appreciated. The request is made by Mr. Jasper 

Pitts who is present to answer any questions you may have. 

 














